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13 December 2017 

FAO All Parents 

Please note the following: 

Swimming  

As last Monday’s swimming session was cancelled due to weather conditions, it has been 

rescheduled for tomorrow (Thursday) at 11.30am. The final session will be on Monday next and we 

plan to visit McDonalds on the way back to school. 

Book Bills 2017/18 

Book Bills for this school year will issue in January. For pupils is 4th to 6th Class the fee due to cover 

swimming bus will be included. 

Magic Show 

A travelling Magic/Entertainment show will visit the school on this Friday at 10.15am. The cost of 

entry to this show is €4.00 per pupil if you wish your child to attend. 

Christmas Concerts 

As you are aware, the Christmas Concerts will take place in the Community Centre next week as 

follows: 

Junior/Senior Infants-Second Class on Tuesday at 7pm 

Second Class-Sixth Class on Thursday at 7pm 

There will be a cover charge of €5.00 per adult on each night. Parents who have to attend both 

nights will only have to pay on Night 1. 

Christmas Holidays  

The school will close for Christmas Holidays on Friday 22nd at 12 noon and reopen on Monday 

January 9th  
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Board of Management  

Board of Management has met on three occasions in the past term. Matters to report are: 

 Board considered and formulated response to WSE Follow Up Inspection Report 

 Report may be accessed on www.bornacoolans.ie  

 Board recognised and welcomed the Hurling Initiative that has been ongoing in the school 

since Hallowe’en 

 Board lauded the Green Schools Application that has been just completed. 

 Board noted that Parents Association has had a number of meetings including an AGM. PA 

officers are unchanged from last year. 

 Board noted that the School Christmas concerts would take place over two separate nights. 

 Board noted that Bumbleance benefited from the Hallowe’en Fancy dress which raised €620 

and would like to thank all for their contributions. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Declan Bohan 

Principal 
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